
The  City of Richmond will be completing water main
replacements along Minler Ave.  They have a site office
set up in the souteast corner of the parking lot.  It is of

utmost importance that our families using the Richmond
Baptist Church parking lot do so with extra caution and

thought.  Blundell families are GUESTS in this lot.  Please
enter only from Blundell Road and park in the lot closest

to Blundell.  See the map below. 

RICHMOND BAPTISTRICHMOND BAPTIST
PARKING LOTPARKING LOT

UPCOMING

IMPORTANT DATES

B L U N D E L L  E L E M E N T A R Y

Boys game @ Ferris

PAC Hot Lunch-Sushi

Monday, Feb. 13--Girls basketball game at Blundell
Tuesday, Feb. 14--Valentine's Day--wear red or pink
Wednesday, Feb. 15--
Thursday, Feb. 16--Early dismissal @ 11:45am conferences
Friday, Feb. 17--Professional Day--No school for students
Monday, Feb. 20--Family Day Holiday--School closed
Tuesday, Feb. 21--Coed basketball game vs McKay
Wednesday, Feb. 22--Pink Shirt Day--WEAR PINK

Thursday, Feb. 23--Girls game @ Blair, Boys game @ Thompson
Friday, Feb. 24--PAC Meeting @ 1:15pm in the library

Park 
here

Welcome to our
newest families!

Blundell had over 20 new students join us this past
week.  Did you know that our school population has

increased to over 230 students? That is an increase of
almost 40 students.  Let's continue to show our bobcat
welcoming spirit as we help our newest bobcats settle

in!



BLUNDELL BILLBOARDSBLUNDELL BILLBOARDS
AND CLASSROOMSAND CLASSROOMS

DIV. 6DIV. 6

In case you missed these last week!



Division 9


